
November 1-3 . LAKE FOREST RANCH . MACON, MS 

JUNIOR HIGH FALL RETREAT 
 Our annual Fall Retreat is designed to encourage fellow-

ship within the youth group and to give students an op-

portunity to encounter God through worship and the 

teaching of His Word. Lake Forest Ranch (Macon, MS) of-

fers multiple activities, including several high ropes cours-

es, a large climbing wall, a zip line, and a beautiful lake. 

We will also have a bonfire and a Halloween costume 

party with a best-dressed contest. Prizes will be awarded 

to 1st-3rd place winners, so pack your most creative  cos-

tume.  

You don’t want to miss this incredible weekend!  

 

REGISTRATION:  
Registration begins FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 20th and ends  

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 18th. Friends are welcome, so  

please invite yours to join us! To register, go online to 

www.graceevan.org/jrhigh starting at 8:30am on  

September 20th.  
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TRANSPORTATION: 
We will be traveling by charter bus. Be at the church by 4:00pm on Friday, 

November 1st. We will return to the church on Sunday, November 3rd 
around 2:30pm. We will email you if anything changes. 

 

PAYMENT: 
The total cost of this trip is $155. The cost includes transportation, lodging, 

meals, activities, and a t-shirt/sweatshirt. A non-refundable deposit of $75 is 

due upon registration. The remaining balance of $80 is due by October 

28th. This is the final deadline.  Visit the junior high webpage at 

www.graceevan.org/jrhigh to register & pay online!  

BRING: 
You will need: money for two fast-food meals (dinner on Friday and lunch 

on Sunday), snacks, Bible, towel, twin sheets/blanket, pillow, toiletries, 

clothes, bug spray, & a flashlight.  Also bring extra clothing and shoes in case 

you get wet or muddy. Please bring only one suitcase. Don’t forget to pack a 

costume for the Halloween party. The Jr. High staff and leaders request that 

ALL electronics be left at home. Should your child need to contact you, they 

will have any of the staff or leader’s cell phones available to them at any 

time during the trip. If your child does bring any electronics, they will be 

asked to turn them in to staff for the remainder of the trip.  We do this to 

encourage our kids to build relationships with one another, as well as their 

leaders during the weekend. This trip is also a wonderful opportunity to in-

vite a friend and we highly encourage our students to do so! 

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFO: 

     Lake Forest Ranch (662) 726-5052    

 Brittani Justin (636) 395-3275  brittani@graceevan.org 

 Caleb Norman (404) 281-0416 caleb@graceevan.org 


